
 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING
AUGUST 1, 2023

A virtual meeting of the School Committee was held at 5:45 P.M. on Tuesday, August 1, 2023 with the 
following members present: Melanie Fiore, Chair, Betty Pryor, Vice Chair, Nicole Nial and Megan 
Samborski.  Also present was David Ljungberg, Superintendent.

Chair M. Fiore called the meeting of the School Committee to order at 5:45 P.M. and opened with the 
Pledge of Allegiance.

A. Appointment of Interim SPED Director

Superintendent Ljungberg recommended approval of Linda Chase for the .5 interim Special 
Education Director who will share the full-time position with Mark Kerble.  Ms. Chase and Mr. 
Kerble have a past working relationship.

ACTION:  A motion was made by N. Nial and seconded by B. Pryor to appoint Linda Chase as the 
part time Special Education Director.  The motion was approved unanimously by roll call.

The School Committee joined the Select Board for a Bi-board meeting at 6:00 P.M.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED
DAVID LJUNGBERG, SUPERINTENDENT


